#FORWARDTOGETHER

TRANSITION NEWSLETTER

Northport-East Northport School District

JUNE 11



MOVIN' ON UP!

Moving up ceremony dates and times - we can't wait to celebrate our students taking the leap to middle and high school!

- BAS: 6/16, 4th grade @ 8:30am, 5th grade @ 10:30am (Rain date 6/18)
- DAS: 6/14, 4th grade @ 8:30am, 5th grade @ 10:30am (Rain date 6/17)
- FAS: 6/17, 5th grade @ 9:00am, 4th grade at 10:30am (Rain date: 6/21)
- NAS: 6/22- 4th grade @ 9:00am, 6/23 5th grade 9:00am (Rain date: 6/24)
- OAS: 6/17, 5th grade @ 8:30am, 4th grade @ 9:45am (Rain date: 6/21)
- PRS: 6/16, 5th grade @ 8:30am, 4th grade @ 10:00am (Rain date: 6/18)
- NMS: 6/22, 6:00pm @ Northport High School (Rain date: 6/22)
- ENMS: 6/23, 6:30pm @ Northport High School (Rain date: 6/23)



#FORWARDFRIDAY UPDATE

For this week's #ForwardFriday, students participated in various activities, from painting rocks to bring with them to their new building to expanding the "Wish for my school" project and their origami dandelions made up of wishes!

"#ForwardFridays have been a positive opportunity for students to express their feelings and ideas related to the transition. They have also been an opportunity for students to become excited at the possibilities that await them in their new buildings!" said Shannon Dantuono, Director of Student Support Services.

PACK UP PREP!

Assistant Superintendent of Business Robert Howard has been meeting with Bellerose Avenue and Dickinson Avenue maintenance and custodial staff to evaluate the needs of teachers to help make their move seamless. From determining the number of boxes needed to solving the logistical challenges, our staff is working hard to make teachers and staff feel prepared to head into school in the Fall!

Have photos of your child visiting their new school or participating in other transition activities? Share them with

NENUFSDphotos@gmail.com for a chance to be included in next week's newsletter!

PHOTOS OF THE WEEK!





Thanks to those who shared their building tour photos! We love seeing students enjoying their new buildings!



Pulaski Road students loved writing their pen pals!



Norwood Avenue rehearsing for their moving up ceremonies!



DAS students showing off their rock artwork and origami wishes!



BAS student enjoying his tour of Fifth Avenue!